
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
      

DISCLAIMER 

The policies of the Blue Springs Board of Education are consistently 

reviewed. Revisions to current policies and/or new policies are adopted 

frequently. Every effort is made to ensure that adopted revisions and 

additions are posted as soon as possible; however, we cannot guarantee 

that all policies reflect the most current information. If you have 

questions about specific policies with regard to their current status, 

please consult the Blue Springs School District at 874-3200 for 

clarification. 


